
 

 
 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
From the Department of Public Works 

February 2, 2024 

 

 
 
The City of Watertown Department of Public Works will be collecting storm debris the week of 
February 5th through the 9th as weather permits. 
 
 
Please place and/or leave brush out following the guidelines below.  
 
 

• Brush can be placed in the median between the sidewalk and curb, or at the back of the 
sidewalk.  Please do not block sidewalks.  

 

• Tree limbs & branches cannot exceed 4 inches in diameter.   
 

• Brush should be placed in bundles less than 18 inches in diameter (about an armful) and no 
longer than 5 feet in length.   
 

• Smaller twigs and branches can also be placed in standard 32-gallon trash cans, preferably with 
handles and weighing less than 40 lbs. 
 

 
Please contact the Department of Public Works at 315-785-7842 with any questions. 
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